
AGUSAN DEL SUR ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC. 
San Isidro, San Francisco, Agusan del Sur 

Email add: main@aselco.ph, aselcobac@gmail.com 

ERRATUM  

 Agusan del Sur Electric Cooperative, Inc. (ASELCO) would like to issue an erratum 

regarding the recent publication in Businessweek Mindanao on March 1-2,2024, on page 

number 6 for the Invitation to Bid for the Supply of Manpower Services for the Period 

February 27, 2024, to February 26, 2026, to be corrected on the following: 

The total amount per year should be Php 5,445,500.00 from Php 5,108,000.00 

and the total amount for two (2) years is Php 10,891,000.00 from Php 10,216,000.00 

due to Retirement Benefit under (R.A 7641). 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   To be signed by: 
  
  

JUNEL RYAN N. DENOLO 
  Chair, BAC 

Noted:  
 
 
EMMANUEL B. GALARSE 
        General Manager 
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